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Jakarta, 29 October 2020 

 

 

To:  All Bidders 

Subject: Cancellation of Tender  

ITB Ref. No: ITB-UNDP-PETRA-92266-005-2020 

Procurement of Works: Construction of Health and School Facilities in Central 

Sulawesi 

LOT 1 – Construction of Health and School Facilities in Palu, Donggala and Parigi 

Moutong Districts 

LOT 2 – Construction of Health and School Facilities in Sigi Districts 

 

Notice is hereby given to all Bidders that UNDP has cancelled the above referenced Invitation to Bid 

(ITB) due to unavoidable circumstances.   

You are kindly requested to collect your Bid Security at your best convenience. 

We highly appreciate the time and effort it took in preparing your bid response and apologizes for 

any inconveniences this may have caused. 

We encourage you to participate in the future business opportunities.   

 


